
 
 

Privacy Notice 

 

At Circusful we protect your personal information and are transparent about what 

information we hold on you.  

 

We use your personal data to provide our services to you. In particular, we will use 

information we hold about you to:  

 

• provide educational and support services to our participants, tutors, 

performers and staff  

• advertise and promote the services we offer  

• publish newsletters and maintain alumni relations  

• carry out research and fundraising  

• manage our accounts and legal records.  

 

We use your information in these ways so that we can develop a better 

understanding you, the people we are serving, and provide you with relevant and 

timely information about the work that we do. As a charity, it also helps us engage 

with potential donors and supporters.   

 

When we talk about data and personal data in our policy, we mean: 

• data which identifies you or could be used to identify you, such as your name 

and contact details  

• your booking details for classes and shows 

• information about how you use our website.  

 

We are committed to upholding your rights as provided for by the General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR).  

You are entitled to access the personal information that we hold. Email your request 

to hello@circusful.org 

 If you have any issues with how we process data, you have the right to raise a 

complaint with the Information Commissioner’s Office. 
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